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November already! Wow! We had a wonderful time celebrating 

Halloween and now we are ready to move on to our next holiday! We will 

be busy this month! We will be discussing Thanksgiving and all the things we 

are thankful for, including our families.  

We will also be starting our Building Study and we will learn about different types 

of buildings, what buildings are made of, who builds buildings and what happens 

inside buildings.  We will have different opportunities to learn about buildings 

throughout our school day as we play with and explore different materials.   

As always, learning activities will be embedded in our play activities. During work 

time, the students have the opportunity to engage in activities that include 

dramatic play, creating in the art area, reading books in the book area and 

exploring in the science center. They can also work in the manipulatives area or 

build in the block area. The students have a broad range of interests and are 

enjoying the variety of activities in the classroom! 

This month, we are looking forward to our community event at Luv 2 Play on 

Thursday, November 7, from 5:00pm-7:00pm.  We look forward to seeing everyone 

that evening.   Parent-teacher conferences will be held on Monday, November 25 

and Tuesday, November 26. I look forward to meeting with everyone on these days! 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 

cbrychel@ahsd125.org or (708) 423-3078. You may also message me through the 

Remind app! 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Colleen Brychel 

______________________________________________________________ 

Save the Date:  

 November 4 – Show and Tell 

 November 7 – Luv 2 Play Event - 5:00pm-7:00pm 

 November 8 – No School – Teacher Institute 

 November 11 – No School – Veteran’s Day 

 November 25 - 26 – No Early Childhood/Preschool due to Parent Teacher 

Conferences 

 November 27-29 – No School – Thanksgiving Break 
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